
Consultation with RP’s questions: 

Dear Partner 

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council are carrying out a consultation with registered providers of social and 

affordable housing in the borough on changes to our Tenancy Strategy and Tenancy Policy.   

We would be grateful if you could please read the attached draft documents and then complete this short 

questionnaire by XXXXX to help us with this.   

Many thanks for your continued support, Lydia Bradbury Housing Portfolio Manager, Welwyn Hatfield 

Borough Council. 

What is the name of your organisation? 

Answer: 

 

How many social or affordable rented units do you hold located in Welwyn Hatfield? 

Answer: 

 

What types of tenancy do you currently offer residents? 

Choose from one or more: Introductory Tenancies, Assured Tenancies, Flexible Fixed Term tenancies 

 

What rent levels are you offering in Welwyn Hatfield? 

Choose from: Social rents/ Affordable rents/ a mixture of social and affordable rents. 

 

If you currently issue flexible fixed-term tenancies do you plan to stop using them in the next 5 years? 

Choose from: Yes/ No/ Don’t use/intent to use them 

 

Having read our revised Tenancy Strategy and Tenancy policy would your organisation be in support of them 

and of the move to ending the use of flexible fixed term tenancies across the borough? 

Choose from: Yes/ No 

 

If you answered No above please explain why:  

Free text box: 

 

Do you have any other comments on the draft Tenancy Strategy and Tenancy Policy? 

Choose from: Yes/ No 

 

Please provide your name, job title, email and telephone contact details below: 



 

Answer:   

 

Thank you for taking part in our consultation. 


